
July 01, 2019

Jane (Morris) Freas-Fogg

Bernice (Lonia) Hudgins

Committee,

This may be our last 3 day weekend class reunion. Future ones may be for just a luncheon. Please try to

attend our so" Reunion.

Any questions call: Bernice at 856-468-0517 or Jane at 856-589-0164.

Also on Wednesday, we are planning a trip on the Cape May-Lewes Ferry and having lunch in Lewes on

the waterfront. Details will be mentioned at the buffet dinner on Tuesday night.

We will have a buffet dinner on Tuesday, October is". 2019 at 6:00pm and the cost will be $35.00 per
person which includes tax and gratuity. Please make check payable to: PHS1959 and mail to: Bernice

Hudgins, 52 Maryland Avenue, Sewell, NJ 08080 by September 29th, 2019. Again this is for the dinner
only.

Cash bar will be available, you can not bring your own liquor. There will be a gathering area for our class
on one of the floors.

For room reservations, contact the hotel directly at 609-884-3500. A tentative hold has been placed on

15 rooms for the nights of Tuesday, October rs" and Wednesday, October is" checking out on

Thursday. Rooms are $109.00 per night for standard room or $159.00 per night for suite plus taxes.

When making your reservation, please note that you are with the Pitman 59 Reunion Room Block and
mention group code PIT59. The reservation cut-off is Friday, September is". 2019 at 5pm.

Our so" Class Reunion will be hold on October 15, 16, 17, 2019, Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday at

the Marquis de Lafayette Hotel, 501 Beach Ave., Cape May, NJ 08204.
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